
SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS MEETING 
Southern Lehigh High School Board Room 

February 28, 2011 
 

CONSENT AGENDA 

 

 

 

1.  The Administration recommends approval of the bills to be paid as of February 28, 2011.  (VI, A) 

2.  The Administration recommends approval of the Treasurer’s Report and Investment Report.  (VI, B) 

 3.  The Administration recommends approval of the following student teacher placements:  

Veronica Nicklause, Instrumental Music, Moravian College, with Nancy Beitler, Southern Lehigh 
Middle School, from March 14, 2011 through April 29, 2011. 

Matthew Fedorczyk, Health and Physical Education, East Stroudsburg University, with Donald West, 
Southern Lehigh Middle School, from March 14, 2011 through May 6, 2011.  

4.  The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute teachers for the 2010-2011 school 
year: 

 Zachary Garger, Elementary 

 Jamie Sanchez, Special Education and Elementary 

5.  The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute support staff for the 2010-2011 school 
year:  

Lisa M. Schroy, Substitute Cafeteria Worker, at an hourly rate of $8.41 

Ellen Schmid, Substitute Instructional Assistant, at an hourly rate of $15.31 

6.  The Administration recommends approval of unpaid leave of the following staff: 

Trudy Rothrock, Part-time Cafeteria Worker, Southern Lehigh Middle School, on September 19, 
2011 through September 23, 2011. 

Susan Covey, Assistant Kitchen Manager, Southern Lehigh High School, on March 11, 2011 and 
March 14, 2011 through March 18, 2011. 

7.  The Administration recommends correcting the hourly rate of pay for Wendy Krupa, 3 ½ hour Cafeteria 
Worker, Hopewell Elementary School, from $13.67 (as approved at the February 14, 2011 Board meeting) to 
$12.67.  

8.  The Administration recommends approval of the following coaches for the 2010-2011 school year:  

Bernard M. Walsh   Head Boys’ Lacrosse $5,400 

9.  The Administration recommends approval of the following volunteer coaches for the 2010-2011 school year:   

Timothy Long   MS Track  

Michael Rennie  MS Track 

Pamela Carmona  MS Track 

Terence Grandfield  MS Track 

Beverly Marant  MS Track 

Elizabeth Tomlinson-Boyle MS Girls’ Lacrosse   

  


